
From: Matthew Monroe [e-mail address redacted] 

Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2011 10:36 AM
 
To: SatelliteOffices
 
Subject: Studio City, Los Angeles.
 

Hello,
 
Having an office in Studio City, Los Angeles would be a benefitial place to allow 

all or most television studios, producers, actors/actresses, inventors, contractors,
 
writers, designers, etc a closer avenue to get his or her ideas patented a lot 

faster. This would also help, because the location is central to surrounding areas: 

Burbank, Hollywood, Universal, Valley Village, North Hollywood, etc. Thus creating 

an environment of creation inside this creative place. If I had the resources, I 

would have my own invention studio. Where all like minded people could come together
 
in a huge area and be able to be paid to come up with ideas and patent in one place.
 
Having this USPTO office here would be a huge step in that direction. Please 

consider and let me know of any forward progress on development.
 
God bless,
 
Matthew Monroe
 
Umami Burger Manager
 
VP Monroe Media
 
[phone redacted]
 
Matthew.K.Monroe
 


